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June 23, 2025 
 
 
Honorable Brian Hawkins, Chairman 
Board of County Commissioners 
15470 Flight Path Dr. 
Brooksville, FL 34604 
 
Dear Chairman Hawkins and Board Members, 
 
 
In compliance with Florida Statute 197.323, I am requesting the Board to order the 2025 tax rolls 
to be extended prior to the completion of the Value Adjustment Board hearings. This can be 
done by majority vote and will allow this office to extend and mail the 2025 tax notices in a 
timely manner by November 1, 2025. 
 
Delay of the mailing of the tax notices will result in a time lag of funds to the taxing authorities. 
Any changes made by the Value Adjustment Board can be handled with certificates of correction 
by the Property Appraiser and revised billings for those parcels mailed from this office and after 
the completion of the hearings.  
 
Thank you for your consideration in this matter. 
 
 
 
Please contact our office at (352) 754-4180 if you have any additional questions. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Amy L. Blackburn 
 
Amy L. Blackburn, CFC 
Hernando County Tax Collector 
 
Enclosures: 
F.S, 197.323 
Preliminary Recapitulation 


